The Minutes for the Park Board Meeting held on Tuesday, July 16, 2019 at Bellefontaine
Neighbors Recreation Center.

Craig Scheidker opened the Park Board Meeting at 7:04 p.m.

Present: Judy Mantych, Kathy Endorf, Dave Cross & Craig Scheidker

Absent: Tina Fichter

Craig reported they are still working on Bissell Hills Park. They cleaned everything up, the
electricity was turned on Friday and they will be replacing the trees.

Craig reported we didn’t cut grass last week due to the Fair. We have a list of 10 yards to cut
possibly by Friday.

Craig reported I'm not sure how many Silver Sneakers we have signed up but we get at least 3
to walk in the mornings so we’ll get $800.00 a month just for those three people. Adiscussion

followed.
We'’ve been cutting Parks and trying to keep up with everything.

Craig asked Kathy Endorf how the Fishing Class went and she reported it was good, they
caught a lot of fish and the kids had fun. A discussion followed. Kathy mentioned originally we
set the time for 4:00 p.m. but it was in the brochure for 6:00 p.m. A discussion followed.

Craig mentioned I’'m not sure how many are signed up for Silver Sneakers. The Pool Party last
weekend was cancelled. A discussion followed concerning the Fair that ran from Thursday,

July 11 thru Sunday, July 14, 2019.

Craig mentioned talking to Mark about grant money. Kathy Endorf asked if he’s officially
taking over Mark’s job and a discussion followed.

The Park Board Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.

The next Park Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 20, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at
Bellefontaine Neighbors Recreation Center. Please notify the Recreation Center staff by calling

867-0700 if you are unable to attend.



